
 



Prayer 
There are people available to pray with you in the prayer room after the morning 
service. 
 
If you have a request for our prayer team, please call the Petersons at 519-631-
4987. 
 
Health Needs: Hank & Sadie D, Vera G, Jon H, Ferne J, Roy O, Sandra W, Deb W,  
Grace W, David W 
 
Shut-Ins: Iva B, Coby F, Joan G, Doreen M, Vi M, Verlyn M, Glen R, Lorna S, 
Keith & Barb V, Donna W, Alex & Grace W 
 

Database and Directory 
Would you like to be included in the church directory or update your information? 
If so, please fill in the form available at the welcome desk. Note: only your name, 
the names of your family members, your primary phone number, and your 
mailing address will be included in the directory. The other information is included 
on the private online database. 

 
Permission to Contact 

If you are not on Eastwood’s email list, please complete a Permission to Contact 
form available at the welcome desk. Please note that this is required due to 
current privacy laws. 

 
Fall Decorations 

Please notify Pat Mellor or the church office if you know where the clear tote box 
of new fall decorations is. Thank you! 

 
Nonperishables Needed 

Our food cupboard needs restocking. Please consider picking up an extra item or 
two when you shop. Thank you! 
 



This Week 
 
 

Monday 15 
7:00 PM – Ladies’ Study 
7:00-8:30 PM – Jr High 

 
Tuesday 16 

9:30 AM – Women of Power 
(all ladies welcome to come & work on various service projects) 

9:30 AM – Men’s Coffee 
(all men welcome to join this time of fellowship & study) 

 
Wednesday 17 

9:30 AM – GriefShare 
(for those who have suffered the loss of a loved one) 
6:30-8:00 PM – Awana (for children age 3-grade 5) 

 
Thursday 18 

10:00 AM – 55 Plus 
(Speaker: Brian Berry; potluck to follow) 

7:00-9:00 PM – Sr High 
 

Saturday 20 
9:00-10:00 AM – Clothing Giveaway 

(Please use the west entrance.) 
 

 
 

“But there were some of them, men of Cyprus and Cyrene, who on coming to Antioch spoke to the 
Hellenists also, preaching the Lord Jesus. And the hand of the Lord was with them, and a great number 
who believed turned to the Lord” (Acts 11:20-21 ESV). 
 



Mission Trip 
Tim B, Rick D, Charlene K, and Dave N are among the team of 14 that is 
traveling to the Casa Hogar Children’s Home in Honduras from November 29-
December 6. Please be in prayer for safe travel and fruitful ministry as they 
determine how Eastwood can best minister to the children and young people 
there. 
 

Learn about Casa Hogar 
Melodie Francis from Casa Hogar will be at Eastwood Sunday, October 28, both 
morning and evening. Plan to attend and learn about the children’s home in 
Honduras. 
 

Donations for Casa Hogar 
Visit the display in the foyer to learn what items the children need and how you 
can contribute. A member of the mission committee will be at the table to answer 
your questions. 

 
Relief for Indonesia 

On September 28, 2018, a 7.5 magnitude earthquake followed by a six-meter-
high tsunami struck Sulawesi Island, Indonesia. Learn how you can help on the 
bulletin board above the mail folders. (Note of Praise: The Whatleys were 
successfully evacuated.) 
 

Worship Band Training 
If you play an instrument or sing, are 10 years old or older, and would like to 
participate in a worship band at Eastwood, please sign the form at the welcome 
desk. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Church Office: 519-633-4131 
Church Email: eastwoodoffice@gmail.com 

 
  We exist to see God glorify Himself by saving,  

shaping, and sending broken people like us. 
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